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 Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 
Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

Friday 29th September 2023 
 

Year 3 Ancient Technology Centre Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After half term, Year 3’s topic is ‘Stone Age to Iron Age’. As part of the topic, we are visiting the Ancient Technology 
Centre in Cranborne. We will be taking part in exciting workshops led by the centre’s experts. In these workshops, 
the children will make textiles through weaving, build fences with wood they have collected themselves and will be 
learning about farming and construction. The children will also explore the Iron Age village on site and watch a fire-
building demonstration. 
 
We are certain that this will be a great day, which will help support their classroom learning and create lasting 
memories. The dates for your child’s class is as follows: 
 
3D – Wednesday 8th November 
3M – Monday 13th November 
3B – Wednesday 15th November 
3C – Monday 20th November 
 
The majority of the day will be outside, so please can children come to school wearing warm, waterproof clothes 
and shoes, that you do not mind getting dirty. They should also bring a coat in case it is raining as the trip will 
happen whatever the weather. 
 
We are very grateful to the Ancient Technology Centre for offering this invaluable learning experience to our 
children at a reduced rate, and for the generosity of Mansel-Pleydell Trust and PATCH for contributing towards part 
of the cost of the trip.  
 
In order for the visit to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.60 which will go towards 
admission, the cost of the workshops and travel to the museum on the school minibuses. Please log onto your 
child’s schoolgateway account to confirm your consent for this trip and pay your voluntary contribution by selecting 
the Ancient Technology Centre trip in your payments basket. 
 
Please ensure your child has a packed lunch for this trip however, if you have already ordered a hot school meal 
for your child on this day, it will be automatically swapped for a packed lunch. Alternatively, you can cancel the 
meal with Forerunner and provide your own from home. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs McCloy 
Year 3 Year Leader 
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